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School Interviews 
 

School Interviews will run from Monday 18th 
October until Thursday 22nd October 2021 
between 2pm and 4pm each day. Interviews 
will be by telephone and individual 
dates/times will be shared by teachers next 
week. Pupils will leave school at 1.40pm 
daily to help with the organisation of 
interviews. 
 

School Snack 
 

Please remember to pay for next week’s 
school snack on our Teachers 2 Parents app. 
Priced at £2.50 per pupil, per week.  
 

Non-Uniform Day 
 

There will be a non-uniform day held on 
Friday 23rd October 2021. Priced at £1 per 
pupil, more details to follow next week.  
 

Half Term Break (Halloween Holidays) 
 

Please remember school will end for all 
pupils at 1.55pm on Friday 23rd October 
2021. This is for our half term break. School 
will reopen on Tuesday 2nd November 2021 
for all pupils after our School Development 
Day.  
 

Seesaw Family & Seesaw Class 
 

Thankyou to all families who are connected 
to the Seesaw FAMILY and Seesaw CLASS 
apps. Most information for parents will be 
sent through Seesaw FAMILY so please do 
make sure that you are connected. Pupils 
will continue to complete work at home via 
Seesaw CLASS. If you require any help 
please speak to the school office. We do not 
want families to miss out on important 
school information. 
 

2022 Nursery/P1 Entry 
 

We have begun preparing for our 2021 Open 
Night, but our expression of interest in a 
place is online for families at  
www.nettlefield.co.uk  
 

Absence and Illness 
 

This week, our Education Welfare Officer, 
Ms Brigid Speers came to school to start 
the year’s review of attendance.  
 
We must remind parents that it is essential 
that every absence is noted and explained 
to prevent the need for EWO involvement.  
 
Families supported by the EWO find this is 
a positive process, but it does not change 
the fact that children need to regularly 
attend school in order to progress and do 
well.  
 
Absences from school should be reported to 
the school office where attendance figures 
are recorded.  You can also complete our 
form here 

https://forms.office.com/r/XDnUDKkUvZ  

 

Opportunities to serve on our Board 
of Governors.  
 

Nettlefield Primary School is recruiting a 
parent representative for the Board of 
Governors. If you feel you meet this criteria 
and would like to serve for the remainder of 
the term until 2023, please contact Mr 
McLean in person or at the usual email 
address.  

 
Classroom Assistant Register 

 

We have recently opened a classroom 
assistant register for anyone interested in 
leaving their CV into school. CVs will be 
held for one year and reviewed regularly in 
light of school requirements. Please send 
interested CVs to the usual address below. 

 

Remember! If you have any concerns or 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact 
Mr McLean on Help@Nettlefield.co.uk  

 

http://www.nettlefield.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/r/XDnUDKkUvZ
mailto:Help@Nettlefield.co.uk

